STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1306 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 * Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160  TTY (360) 586-8203

Ref. No. Docket PG-082253

- CERTIFIED MAIL

May 26, 2010

Don Kopczynski

Vice President — Operations
Avista Utilities Corporation
East 1411 Mission, MSC 20
PO Box 3727

Spokane, WA 99220-3727

Dear Mr. Kopczynski:

RE: 2008 Natural Gas Incident Investigation — Odessa, Washington

Enclosed is a copy of the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s pipeline failure
investigation report for the December 26, 2008 incident at 206 North Birch Street; Odessa, WA.

If you have any questions, or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Al Jones at (360)
664-1321. Please refer to Docket PG-082253 in any future correspondence regarding this
inspection.

Sincerely,

e

“David D. Lykken
Pipeline Safety Director

Enclosure

cc. Mike Faulkenberry, Avista Utilities Corp.




